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Jianliang Dai and his son, Alex, are served during the "Pot Luck Thanksgiving Dinner"
held Tuesday evening (Nov. 20) in the Lavin-Bernick Center. Presented by The
Center for International Students and Scholars and the Office of Multicultural Affairs,
the annually held dinner provides a place for those international and multi-ethnic
students who do not have a place to go for a Thanksgiving dinner or who have never
experienced the American Thanksgiving tradition. Dai is a postdoctoral fellow on
staff at the Center for Aging at the Tulane School of Medicine.
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